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Tuesday 19th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: STEAM Exhibition

We are delighted to invite you into classes and to our STEAM (Science, technology, engineering, arts and maths)
exhibition next week to share what the children have been learning about their Sustainable Development Goal.

Please see below for when the different activities are taking place. All parents and carers are welcome to join us.

Date and Time Event Classes

Monday 25th March 2024
2pm

Visit to Unigate Woods 1S and 1W

Tuesday 26th March 2024
9.00 - 9.45am or 2:30 - 3:15pm
Children who attend all day can have
their families at either the am or pm
slot

Visit to Nursery Nursery

Tuesday 26th March 2024
9.00 - 9:45am

STEAM projects in class 5P

Tuesday 26th March 2024
2:30 - 3:15pm

STEAM projects in class RV, RP, 2S, 2E, 3B, 3H, 4S, 4RH, 5M,
6AC, 6CC

There will be an exhibition of the children’s work in the main hall on Tuesday 26th March from 3:15pm.

Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Claire Trewhella and Nicola Gentleman

Deputy Headteachers
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